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Meeting called to order at 7:40 pm
In attendance

Lloyd Marshall – President 

Mike Kendall – Vice President
Kathryn Scott – At Large

Krista Miller – At Large 
Absent

Jennifer Clark – Secretary 
Rebecca Crocker – Treasurer 
Byron Lewis – ARC 

Lloyd opened the floor to allow for a motion to address the agenda for tonight’s meeting.
· Krista  made a motion to accept meeting agenda with changes. 
· Kathryn seconded
· All in favor
Meeting Minutes tabled
Financial Report tabled
Kathryn Updated
· The county has been notified about the back up of the storm water management.  We have standing water in the storm water management and the area beside the playground.  The county has repaired the fence at the end of storm water management that came down on a storm.  The county is looking into how to prevent future problems with the fence.  The county came out in May and decided that the storm water management was backed up and that they would have someone out in 2 to 3 weeks to correct the problem.  We are still waiting for the county to come out and correct the problem.  Kathryn has spoken numerous times, but they have not come out.  We are responsible for cleaning and mowing the storm water management area.
· Landscaping update: The trees have been planted but the mulch has not been done.  He will also be changing out the flowers.  We also have a problem with people not cleaning up after their dogs at the front.
Community Clean Up 
· Saturday, October 11th from 8 am until noon is our fall clean up.

· Kathryn will put the clean up signs.

· Our trash company will pick up all the trash on their Friday pick up as long as we put it all in one place.  
Finances
· We need to start looking for a new treasurer.  
· Kathryn mentioned that we cannot pay anyone from inside of our community, but we could pay someone that did not live in our community.

Complaints

· Lloyd stated that we know there are still pending complaints.  Lloyd talked with Byron and the boat would be moved soon.  Byron has sent out complaint letters.  

· Kathryn mentioned that Mike was suppose to send a draft complaint letter to the board for their review and that the board had not seen it.  Mike said he thought he had sent it out, but will resend it.

· Table the remainder of this since Byron is not here.

Web Site

· Lloyd provided a copy of the contract to the board and everyone approved using Imaging LLC to do the web site.

· They are working on the web site and have completed a site navigation plan.

· Lloyd is working with them to get the web site completed.

Community Time
Community members in attendance: Karen Moyer and Beth Starr

Meeting adjourned 9:35 pm

